PHONE AREA CODE 717
898 2211

BEAR CREEK CONSTRUCTION CO.

LANDISVILLE, PENNSYLVANIA 17538

December 23, 1986

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission - Region 1

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pa., 19406

Attention: John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials

Re: Inspection No. 030-22313/86-01

Gentlemen:

As directed in your December 10, 1986 letter and the
October 14, 1986 inspection, we have made the following
corrective steps relative the cited violations:

A. Shipping papers have been prepared and will accompany
the gauge in transport to and from future temporary
field locations.

A leak test was performed on December 23, 1986, and
the sample sent to Troxler for analysis. The result
of the leak test will be maintained. Leak tests will
be done in the future at 6 month intervals or prior
to putting the gauge in service.

An inventory log has been established & inventory records
are being maintained.

Copies of the dosimetry reports requested at the inspection
have been received from R.S. Landauer, Jr. & Co.
Dosimetry records are being maintained.

The required documents have been posted.

Based on the above corrective steps, and steps we will take
in the future, we feel we are now in full compliance with our
license.

Very truly yours,
BEAR CREEK CONSTRUCTION CO.
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